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Tonle Copeland Editor 896-6979
BARCROFT SCHOOL & CIVIC LEAGUE: BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
Pres. Ira Belcher 892-6929 Ira Belcher,
Vice-Pres. Margaret Davis 892-6742 Wm. Peine,

Rec. Secy. Terry Andolshek  486-8182 Susan Christopher,
Corr. Secy. James Roach 892-6727 Phyllis Kinsey,
Treas. John Turner 892-6512 Ann Noll.

NEXT MEETING: November 7, 1985 7:30 P. M. 800 S. Buchanan St.

PROGRAM: Speaker: Sue Chanberlain, Director of Volunteer Services
will speak on the "History and Services of National Hospital for
Orthopaedics and Rehibilitationm".

REPORT ON OUR OCTOBER MEETING: We had our annual candidates night.
Incumbent State Legislator Warren Stambaugh and challenger Charles
Viars spoke on a number of issues. Arlington County Board incumbent
Ellen Bozman and opponent Richard Herbst defended their position on
a range of local issues, including plans to upgrade Arlington Blvd.
to express status and the future of Arlington Hall. The Barcroft
group opposes any plan to locate police facilities in the Arlington
Hall property and is pressing for broader evaluation of the
Arlington Blvd. plans. Amn Noll and Pat Roach have been appointed
as Federation delegates to serve on a committee with Congressman

Wolfe on Arlington Hall. 59

REMINDER: Remember to VOTE on Nov. @, 1985. Polls open 6 A. M. to

7 P. M. ;
Barcroft School is having their 'Folk Carnival' at the school on
Nov. 2, 1985, 11 A. M. to 3 P. M.

NOTES FROM YOUR EDITOR: I have received a number of complaints in
our area regarding trees that over hang the sidewalks, bushes that
poke thru fences and cover a good portion of the sidewalks. This
is a very dangerous situation and it would be greatly appreciated
by all if these things would be trimmed before it is reported to
the County.

There are also people who are deliberatly taking their dogs into
the school yard and permitting them to leave a mess behind. Our
children play in this area and I am asking that people with dogs
refrain from taking their dogs into the school yard.

Another complaint was that there is a motor-cyclist going through
our neighborhood racing his motor and disturbing people. Would




appreciate it if this person, or persons, would be more considerate
of others.

The last complaint received was that trash cans are left for
several days on the sidewalks after the trash has been picked up,
creating a hazard.

Let's be good to our neighbors. Thank you.
Your Editor.

Share yourself with a child. For information on volunteer
opportunities at your neighborhood elementary school contact
Karen Rogers 920-1845,

NOW IS THE TIME TO JOIN!
Come and join us. Make this one of the outstanding communities in

Arlington County.
To become a voting member in the Barcroft School and Civic League,

$2.00 per person, may be paid at regular meetings held the first
Thursday of every month, or by sending your check to:

Mrs. Kathryn Villegas, 4301 Columbia Pike, Arlington, Va. 22204
Make check payable to: Barcroft School & Civic League.

Name Phone

Address




